
 

 
 

 
 
 
10th December 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Bromcom 
 
I am writing to keep you up to date with how we are developing our systems at 
Tenison's.  At present we are aware that there are too many platforms. This has 
happened because as technology has advanced so rapidly, we have wanted to 
give your child the best support we can.   
  
From February half term we will be moving to Bromcom to help us to mitigate this 
problem. Between February and the summer, we will be moving the majority of our 
systems to Bromcom so you will only need one log in to get all of the information 
you need about your child, so we will be moving away from Gateway, SatchelOne, 
Edulink and Parentpay. 
  
This move will allow you a deeper insight into your child's progress at school and 
streamline our processes to improve our communication. We will be writing again 
in January with more information.   
 
We hope you have a wonderful Christmas. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr Miles Winter  
Senior Assistant Headteacher - Curriculum, Learning, Assessment, and Progress  
FCCT  
 
 

 


